
 

 

Council Update – September 21, 2021 

Community Affairs Department – Patty Storts, Director 

 

Farmers Market 

We had a great year and the best year ever for the Groveport Farmers Market.  We ended up with 

17 registered vendors and an average of 10 vendors every week.  I spoke with all of vendors last 

Tuesday, thanked them for participating and every one said they were pleased with the market 

and all of them said they would return in 2021.    

KidsFest     

Because KidsFest did not happen this year and not knowing whether school would be back in 

session or not Town Hall still wanted to do something for the kids.  We purchased 500 children’s 

face masks to be handed out with the school supplies collected by the Greater Groveport 

Madison Human Needs school supply giveaway.    

 

 

 

 

 

 


